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With reference to Sec of State's letter dasted 26.7.24 I have the following
comments:

1. I support the suggested inclusion of pasragrah 3 as styated in the letter;

2. I support Natural England's response on Thames Estuary SPAS and Ramsar..

I trust these comments will be taken into account to resolve these vital
environmental matters.

John Camp




